Good Standing Policy

Good standing requirements

1. Students are to follow all WCSESC behaviour expectations.
2. Appropriate school wear is to be worn.
3. Students are not permitted to use their mobile devices unless they are given specific

instructions by teachers, or it is within a student’s PBS plan.

All students start the school year with Good Standing.
A student may lose their good standing if:
1. Multiple breaches of the school dress code occur within a 4-week period.

2. A parent has been required to collect a student’s phone from the office after it has been
confiscated due to multiple breaches of the digital device policy.

3. The student has been given a suspension.

If a student loses Good Standing this applies for a four-week period, and it will mean they are
not able to participate in any school incursions, excursions and social events during this time.

Students and Parents/Carers will be notified of a student’s loss of Good Standing.



